

Shuttle Service for Students Traveling

[bookmark: _GoBack]Shuttle transportation is available for students flying home. Student Affairs offers shuttle service from the Greeneville campus to the following airports:
· Tri-Cities Airport (TRI)
· Knoxville McGhee Tyson Airport (TYS)
· Asheville Regional Airport (AVL), NC
Student-athletes should coordinate their shuttle arrangements through their coaches.
Non-student-athletes can sign up in the Office of Student Affairs or email studentaffairs@tusculum.edu to schedule and confirm a shuttle time.
Shuttles operate prior to the start of each semester (fall and spring) between 10:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. Please note that shuttle service is not available during fall break, spring break, or Thanksgiving break.
Students are strongly encouraged to book flights that depart or arrive within the designated time window, as shuttle service outside these hours is not guaranteed. If your flight arrives after 7:00 p.m., you will need to arrange overnight lodging and take the next available shuttle the following morning.
There is a $25 shuttle service fee, which will be billed to your student account.

